
Dear National Park Service,


I am writing to you in support of SCR 4014!


Please protect the Teddy R wild horse herd so that 
they can continue to live the life they deserve.


We humans have already destroyed too much of 
nature, and it is important to preserve what we have 
left.  These horses are an integral part of the little 
bit of wildness left in this country.  Please help save 
them!


With Kind Regards,


Yolanda Calderon 


